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I strongly oppose SB 1154-1 

As a homeowner with a well that supplies us with our water, I am shocked at the way 

this bill is an affront to our freedom as landowners. This is a very top down approach, 

in which we the landowner have very little say. This is definitely a really bad bill, and I 

would strongly suggest that you oppose it.  


